DONATION FAQs (Frequently Asked Questions)

How can | support residents affected by the wildfires on Maui?
Monetary donations can be made at https://www.catholiccharitieshawaii.org/maui-relief/.

How much of my gift will support Maui wildfires services?
100% of your donation will support people affected by the Maui wildfires, except for a
2.6% fee for online donations charged by the card processor.

Are you accepting in-kind donations like clothes and supplies?
Catholic Charities Hawai‘i accepts monetary donations only. We are not accepting in-
kind donations at this time.

Can | use my IRA or securities to make a gift?
Yes, please contact our Development Office at 808-527-4820 or
development@catholiccharitieshawaii.org for more information.

Can | make a donation via mail?
Donations can be made via check to “Catholic Charities Hawaii.” Please write “Maui
Relief’” in the memo section and mail it to:

Catholic Charities Hawaii
1822 Keeaumoku St.
Honolulu, HI 96822

What is your Federal Tax ID (EIN)?
Catholic Charites Hawai‘i is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Our Tax ID is
99-0073547.

Are you having difficulty with Captcha?

Remember Captchas provide protection for you and the websites that you visit. Some
suggestions might be to try updating your browser, deleting browser cookies and site
data, or cleaning your temp file to help Captcha work more effectively on your computer.

Why am | mailing my check for Maui Relief to Oahu?

Our main operations office is on Oahu where our donation processing is centralized for
our statewide efforts. Please rest assured that your donation will be designated to Maui
Relief.

Do you have other questions?
Contact our Development Office at email development@catholiccharitieshawaii.org or
call (808) 527-4820.



https://www.catholiccharitieshawaii.org/maui-relief/
mailto:development@catholiccharitieshawaii.org
mailto:development@catholiccharitieshawaii.org

	DONATION FAQs (Frequently Asked Questions)

